
2024 WOOL MARKET 

Community Spin & Weave Project 

 
Join us for a new event at the Estes Park Wool Market for 2024!   

The Community Spin and Weave Shawl Project will have the fun and camaraderie of a Sheep to 

Shawl competition but will be open to all Wool Market participants. Drop into our booth in the 

Exhibit Hall between 10 am & 2 pm on Saturday and Sunday to help us spin and weave a free-

style wool shawl! 

 
We will have an ongoing silent auction to sell the shawl at 2 pm on Sunday, June 9.  100% of 

the proceeds will be awarded as cash prize(s) to the juniors who have entered projects in the 

spinning competition!  

 
Bring your spinning wheel or drop spindle if you wish, or some wheels and spindles will be 

available for your use. All the wool spinning fibers have been donated, but you are welcome to 

bring some of your natural-colored fibers to spin to include in the shawl.  

No experience is necessary, and there is no cost for you to join the fun!   

See you at Estes Park Wool Market! 

 


